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Our Association and Ourselves

By now, most of you are aware that the summer conference of the Association of
Plastic Surgeons of India is going to be held at Jaipur from the 3rd to Sth September, 1971.

Apart from the exotic tourist attractions of Rajasthan. the organisers are doing their
best to make the conference a success.

We expect all our members with their ladies to attend the conference at Jaipur.

Our enterprising secretary Dr. Suresh Gupta informs that railway concession will
be available for members.

It should be possible now, for more members to travel.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Association of Plastic Surgeons of India

{A Section of the Association of Surgeons of India}

The Association is holding its Summer meeting at Jaipur (3-—5 Sept 1971) and Winter
meeting at Kanpur (Dec. 1971). All

members are requested to attend and send
summaries of their short papers by 1st.

August, 1971 to the Secretary of the Association.
The subjects for symposia are :

Summer meeting

Rhinoplasty

Winter meeting Skin loss of limbs.
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